
 

Lakeview Elementary  
Weekly News 

• Friday, March 14, 2025 

 
Dear Lakeview Community, 
 
Thank you for an amazing Term 2. Today your 
children will bring home their Term 2 Learning 
Updates. We recommend reading the Learning 
Update together with your children and emphasize 
the areas of success. We want to celebrate student 
progress and then have conversations about where 
there are going next with their learning. 
 
Communicating student learning is a vital 
component of the learning process and 
fundamental to student success. This is an ongoing 
process throughout the school year that involves 
the teacher, the student, and families. Students in 
Kindergarten through Grade 7 have been assessed 
using the learning standards of the curriculum. 
Student progress is reported using the Provincial 
Proficiency Scale to communicate student’s 
learning in all areas of learning. 
 
As we approach the much-anticipated Spring Break, 
I want to extend my warmest wishes to each of 
you. This is a wonderful time to relax, recharge, and 
enjoy quality moments with family and friends. 
Whether you’re traveling or staying close to home, I 
hope you find joy and inspiration in your activities. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the 
Lakeview community. 
 
Have a fantastic Spring Break! 
 
 
 
Amelia Poitras, Principal Lakeview Elementary 

 
 

Dates to note: 
• Fri. March 14 Learning Updates sent home  
• March 17-23 Neurodiversity Celebration Week 
• March 17-28 Spring Break (No School) 
• Mon. March 31 Spring Fling Run 
• April – “Body Science” Sessions 
• April – Track Season starts 
• Thurs. April 3 Class Photos 
• Fri. April 18 – Good Friday (No School) 
• Mon. April 21 – Easter Monday (No School) 
• Mon. April 28 – Pro-D Day (No School) 

 

 
Neurodiversity Celebration Week is a worldwide 
initiative that challenges stereotypes and 
misconceptions about neurological differences. It  
aims to transform how neurodivergent individuals  
are perceived and supported by providing schools, 
universities, organizations, and others around the 
world with the opportunity to recognize the many 
skills and talents of neurodivergent individuals, while 
creating more inclusive and equitable cultures that 
celebrate differences and empower every individual. 
https://www.neurodiversityweek.com/   
Neurodiversity Week is March 17-23rd.  
  
The Amazing Things project is an ongoing animation 
initiative aimed at promoting understanding and 
acceptance in future generations.  This site  
showcases animations created by individuals 
representing the different disabilities and diversities 
such as ADHD, Dyslexia, Down Syndrome and 
Autism.  https://amazingthingshappen.tv/ 

https://www.neurodiversityweek.com/
https://amazingthingshappen.tv/


 

 

Body Science – April 
In April, all classes will be participating in body 
science lessons using virtual lessons from Saleema 
Noon.  Each of you will receive a letter from your 
child’s classroom teacher to give more information 
about the curricular competencies that will be 
covered in the body science lessons. To learn more 
about Body Science, please visit Saleema Noon’s 
website. 

 
Dear Lakeview Families, 
 
Wow, thank you so much for all your 
messages, cards, emails, texts and 
conversations regarding Mary Poppins!  
 
We really appreciate you reaching out to us. 
It is truly an honour to work with your 
children, and we made so many amazing 
memories together.  
 
 If you would like to download the video this 
link will be available for 30 days.  
 
https://os5.mycloud.com/action/share/c4902
37b-dfda-4884-8422-18e6ed7a593f 
 
The Mary Poppins Team  

 

 
 

              The Young Readers’ Choice Awars (YRCA) 
 
The YRCA provides the opportunity for students in 
grades 4-7 to read nominated books and vote for 
their favourite title. All of our library copies have 
been signed out, but these titles are available at the 
Burnaby Public Library in text and audiobook 
format.  Students need to read one book for their 
chance to vote after Spring Break (April 1-4) in the 
library.  We can’t wait to see what the favourite 
book is, ask your child which one they’ve enjoyed! 
A special thank-you to our PAC for their generous 
support of this program! 

 Battle of the Books 2025 
(Div. 1 & 2) 
 
The Battle of the Books is 
a District Program where 
students are challenged 
to become an expert on 
1-2+ books and answer 
skill testing questions 
during weekly ‘battles’ in 
April.  The top team will 
then represent our 
school at the District 
Zone Battle at the 
beginning of May.   
Audiobook formats are 
available for many of the 
books at the Burnaby 
Public Library and various 
sources online to provide 
additional support! 

https://www.saleemanoon.com/workshops/body-science-at-school/
https://www.saleemanoon.com/workshops/body-science-at-school/
https://os5.mycloud.com/action/share/c490237b-dfda-4884-8422-18e6ed7a593f
https://os5.mycloud.com/action/share/c490237b-dfda-4884-8422-18e6ed7a593f
https://www.saleemanoon.com/workshops/body-science-at-school/


 

 
 



LAKEVIEW HOT LUNCH FUNDRAISER 
 

 
 

We are about to enter our final term of the school year and time has been flying. This is our 
schools main fundraiser for the year and helps provide funding for field trips, new books, 
new technology and various other school activities. 
 
This year almost all of our vendors have increased their prices slightly so we have also had 
to increase the prices.  We as a PAC hope you understand and will continue to support our 
fundraiser. 
 
Our vendors for this term will be: Pizza Hut, Boston Pizza, White Spot, Quesada, Subway 
and Agra Tandoori. Plus we are excited to bring back sushi with a new vendor Dami Sushi 
and Korean Restaurant.  We have two recess treat days this term that is TCBY frozen 
yogurt.  On Sports Day please feel free to order a lunch for yourself to your child’s classroom 
as there will be a limited concession on sports day. 
 
All orders are to be processed using Munch A Lunch. We will be opening the system for 
all orders on Tuesday March 04th  and it will be closed Monday March 17th at midnight. 
 
***WE WILL ONLY BE ACCEPTING CREDIT CARD PAYMENTS THROUGH MUNCH A LUNCH. 
YOUR PAYMENT WILL NEED TO BE MADE WITHIN TWO HOURS OF ADDING YOUR ORDER 
TO YOUR CART OR YOUR ORDER WILL BE AUTOMATICALLY CANCELLED. IF YOU DON’T 
PAY WITHIN TIME FRAME YOU WILL RECEIVE AN AUTOMATED EMAIL ADVISING YOUR 
ORDER HAS BEEN CANCELLED**If you have any questions or concerns in regards to 
payments please contact myself, Allison Sibelle, or our school principal Ms. Poitreas for 
assistance. 
  
If you do not have a Munch a Lunch account please go to: 
 
https://munchalunch.com/schools/LakeviewBC 
(link is also located on school website under Notices - PAC notices) 
 
All orders are final once ordering is closed   
No late orders or refunds 
We can not accommodate late orders or change orders due to deadlines with vendors 

In case of absence::  If your child is ill on a lunch date please contact the office to advise the 
hot lunch team that you would like their lunch to be held for pick up in the gym. Any lunches 
that we have not been advised to hold by 12:15pm will be donated to other students without a 
lunch as we cannot keep the food for them for the next day. 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/LakeviewBC


 

 

 

 

The hot lunch program can only run smoothly and for the two days a week with the help of 
parent volunteers. If you are able to help volunteer for about 1 hour once to maximum twice 
per school term it is greatly appreciated. We need volunteers on Thursday or Friday from 
11:30 till 12:30. If you are able to help please email lakeviewelementary.hotlunch@gmail.com 
with your contact details or you can fill out the form below and return it to the school office. 
Thank you in advance for your help. 

 

Name:_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Cell Phone;____________________________________________________________________________ 

Preferred Day (Thur/Fri):_______________________________________________________________ 

 

mailto:lakeviewelementary.hotlunch@gmail.com


For more information please contact: Brett Boland 
Program Coordinator | Southeast Community Programs 
604-297-4831 | brett.boland@burnaby.ca 

AFTERSCHOOL CHESS, CARDS, AND 
GAMES  

AT LAKEVIEW ELEMENTARY 
   
    8-11 years       

Come and play board games, card games and learn to play chess in a fun &  
welcoming atmosphere.  
 
Thursdays, 4 sessions, $20.70 
Lakeview Elementary School 
Location: Library 
April 10-May 1, 3:00pm-4:30pm 
Activity Number: 68865 

Registrations starts at on Monday, March 10th at 10am.   

Burnaby.ca/webreg 
Call 604-297-4838 or visit any Burnaby recreation centre 



For more information please contact: Brett Boland 
Program Coordinator | Southeast Community Programs 
604-297-4831 | brett.boland@burnaby.ca 

AFTERSCHOOL CRAFT  
CREATIONS AT LAKEVIEW  

ELEMENTARY 
   5-8 years 

This inquiry based, open ended program allows participants an opportunity to let 
their creativity soar! Each week will have a theme where participants will be able 
to create projects using a variety of materials and mediums  
 
Thursdays, 4 sessions, $30.00 
Lakeview Elementary School 
Location: Library 
May 15-June 5, 3:00pm-4:30pm 
Activity Number: 68866 
 
 

 
Registrations starts on Monday, March 10th at 10am.   

Burnaby.ca/webreg 
Call 604-297-4838 or visit any Burnaby recreation centre 



For more information please contact: Brett Boland 
Program Coordinator | Southeast Community Programs 
604-297-4831 | brett.boland@burnaby.ca 

AFTERSCHOOL NATURE ADVENTURES  
AT LAKEVIEW ELEMENTARY 

   
    6-9 years       

Join us as we explore nature and everything is has to offer. Participants will  
create art, explore the outdoors, and play games around the nature theme. This 
program has a mixture of indoor and outdoor play, so come dressed for the 
weather!  
 
Mondays, 4 sessions, $34.90 
Lakeview Elementary  
Location: Library 
April 7-May 5, 3:00pm-4:30pm 
No class on April 21 and April 28 
Activity Number: 68868 

Registration starts at on Monday, March 10 at 10am.  Burnaby.ca/webreg 
Call 604-297-4838 or visit any Burnaby recreation centre 



For more information please contact: Brett Boland 
Program Coordinator | Southeast Community Programs 
604-297-4831 | brett.boland@burnaby.ca 

AFTERSCHOOL SOCCER AT  
LAKEVIEW ELEMENTARY 

      
    7-10 years 

Participants are introduced to the game of soccer through fun drills and non-
competitive scrimmages. 
 
Tuesdays, 4 sessions, $39.30 
Lakeview Elementary 
Location: Gym 
May 6-May 27 3:00pm-4:30pm  
Activity Number: 68867 

Registrations starts on Monday, March 10th at 10am.   

Burnaby.ca/webreg 
Call 604-297-4838 or visit any Burnaby recreation centre 
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